
Sixth Grade 
Weekly Newsletter 

April 9, 2021 

Reminders 

 Our Week of Learning 
 

History:  Students should be studying for their           

upcoming history test on Thursday, April 15.  

Language Arts:  Students will be getting their literary 

analysis back this week.  Please ask to see those.  All 

writing is to be kept in the blue folder;  you may enjoy 

comparing some of our earliest work to our most recent.    

Science:  Ask your child about their perspective of the  

advantages and disadvantages of both renewable and 

nonrenewable energy resources.  Anticipate a test after 

we cover lesson 10. 

Upcoming Project:  Our final writing project of the year 

will require students to provide their own resources.   

More information will be coming as it nears, but we 

want you to know it will probably require a family trip to 

the library.  

  Dates to Remember 

Dawn.Khederian@TheVanguardSchool.com                
Kristen.Gates@TheVanguardSchool.com                            
Emily.Rhoads@TheVanguardSchool.com                     

Michael.Mckinley@TheVanguardSchool.com  
Robert.HernandezCulas@TheVanguardSchool.com 

All students must come to school with masks, 

water bottles, and appropriate clothing for the 

weather.   

 

 

 

 

Click HERE for information about Vanguard’s 

Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser.  

 

 

 

 

Click HERE to order an Elementary Yearbook. 

 

 

 

 

 

Click HERE for information on Vanguard’s 

Boosterthon Fun Run. 

Has your child outgrown his uniform?                  

We are always taking donations for our “Lending     

Closet” and have a real need for belts. 

Sixth Grade Team 

April 12:  Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser                       

April 16:  Parent/Teacher Conferences, No School         

April 19:  April Break, No School                                

April 27 - April 29:  CMAS Testing                                 

April 30:  Knowledge Bowl 
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